
 
 

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT 
 
 

 
The Emerald Coast Utilities Authority requests qualifications from contractors interested in pre-

qualifying to provide CIPLL Sewer Rehabilitation Services. Sealed   Qualifications Packages 

for RFQ Number CC2021-19, Cured-In-Place Lateral Liner (CIPLL) Sewer Rehabilitation, 

w ill b e  r e c e i v e d  b y  The Emerald coast Utilities Authority Purchasing and Stores 

Manager, 9255 Sturdevant Street, Ellyson Industrial Park, Pensacola FL 32514, Until 2:00 P.M. 

(Local Time), Tuesday, September 7, 2021, at which time qualifications packages  will 

be publicly opened and recorded. ECUA is soliciting qualification statements from 

interested contractors experienced in the installation of Cured-In-Place Lateral Liners (CIPLL),  

installation of new lateral cleanouts, cleaning and inspection of sanitary sewers, bypass 

pumping operations site, concrete, and paving restoration, removal of existing trees and 

shrubbery, replanting new trees and shrubbery and performance of warranty tests and 

inspections.  The submitted qualifications will be utilized to develop a list of qualified bidders. 

No interpretation of the meaning of the Application or other pre-qualification documents will 

be made to any Applicant orally. Every request for such interpretation should be made in 

writing and addressed to ECUA, Justin Midgette via email at justin.midgette@ecua.fl.gov and 

to be given consideration must be received at least five (5) business days prior to the date fixed 

for Application Submittal. Information may be obtained free of charge from ECUA, Purchasing 

and Stores Manager (850-969-3350), or via email at anthony.howard@ecua.fl.gov, or on the 

web at www.ecua.fl.gov. Qualifications packages received after 2:00 P.M. (local time), 

Tuesday, September 7, 2021, will be returned unopened. ECUA reserves the right to reject any 

and all qualifications packages and re-advertise. 

   

   Bid proposal must be clearly marked on the envelope: 

 

                         BID: CIPLL & POINT REPAIRS    

                         

                          BID # 2021-19 

  Proposed advertising date:  August 5, 2021 
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